
VISIT INFORMATION SHEET  

5th September 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

As a part of our first project, Space Roamers, Year 5 scientists will be exploring space and our solar 
system. We have the exciting opportunity of a visiting planetarium on Monday 11th September that 
will allow pupils to experience outer space and see our solar system from a different viewpoint. This 
will support them in their understanding of the planets before they develop their computing skills and 
design their own Space Roamer to explore 'if there is anybody else out there'. The visit will take place 
in the school hall and children will be taking part in a day of activities in class linked to the astrodome 
visit.  
 

Event Name The Astronomy Roadshow/Planetarium 
 

Event Organiser Mrs Booth 
 

Date 11th September 2023 
 

 

Cost  £3.50 
Please pay online via the MCAS App or website. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Booth & The Year 5 Team 

 


